
 

 

    

MAY 2024 
Jared Eliot Middle School 

 

Cheese Pizza 

Fresh Tossed Salad 

OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Beef Hot Dog 

Baked Beans 

Fresh Celery Sticks 

OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Meatball Grinder  
On a Whole Grain Roll 

Fresh Broccoli and Ranch 
Dip  
OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 

Penne Chicken Alfredo 

Savory Green Beans 

Fresh Baked Garlic Knot 

OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Early Dismissal 
WG Bagel with Cream 

Cheese 
Strawberry Banana Yogurt 

Fresh Celery Sticks 

 

Cheese Pizza 

Fresh Tossed Salad 

OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Popcorn Chicken 

Savory Green Beans 

Sweet Potato Fries 

Dinner Roll 

Or Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Beef Taco 
Spanish Rice 
Sweet Corn  

OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Chicken Patty Sandwich 

Onion Rings 

Mixed Vegetable 

OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Hamburger 

Oven Baked French Fries 

Fresh Carrot Sticks 

OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Cheese Pizza 

Fresh Tossed Salad 

OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Chicken Nuggets 

Diced Carrots 

Oven Baked Tater Tots 

Dinner Roll 

Or Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Cheese Quesadilla  
 Mexirice  

Fresh Celery Sticks  
OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Cheese Ravioli 
Savory Green Beans  

Garlic Knot 
OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Grilled BBQ Chicken 

 Sandwich 

Fresh Cucumber Slices 

Diced Peach Cup 

OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Cheese Pizza 

Fresh Tossed Salad 

OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Cheese Pizza 

Fresh Tossed Salad 

OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Lunch prices are $3.50. Lunch is free this year for all students who qualify for free OR reduced lunch.  Milk is $.75  

 
This institution is an Equal Opportunity Provider                                                                                                   *Menu Subject to Change 

 

All meals include choice of milk and fruit. 
 

Mozzarella Sticks 

Fresh Carrot Sticks 

Garlic Knot 

OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Chicken Parm Sandwich 
Side of Pasta 

 Mixed Vegetable 
OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Mozzarella Sticks 

Fresh Grape Tomatoes 

Garlic Knot 

OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

 

School Closed 

 

Memorial Day 

Chicken Tenders 

Fresh Grape Tomatoes 

Oven Baked French Fries 

OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 

Chicken Parm Sandwich 
Side of Pasta 

 Mixed Vegetable 
OR 

Fresh Made Chef Salad 
w/Roll 

 


